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Grand Knight Remarks 
Brothers: This is our busiest time of year. Please watch your emails for opportunities to lend a 

hand. I want to take this opportunity to thank our officers for all their hard work this past year. 
There are also other brothers who have stepped up to chair our biggest events. This is awesome!  
Our next meeting we will be taking nominations for some officer positions. Consider becoming 
more involved. You can contact me with questions.  
This past month we welcomed 3 new Brother Knights, two of which are named Fr. Kevin! 
I am looking forward to seeing all of you at our upcoming events and praying for the success of 
each as we continue our mission in Charity. 

Vivat Jesus, Brian Carter, Grand Knight, Council #664  
 

Fourth Degree News  

Sir Knights and Brothers: Please make reservations for the May 8th Memorial Mass and 
dinner in honor of the Ladies of deceased Sir Knights. Call FN Bob Elms(920)922-4404 or 
PFN Dave Reilly(920)251-6173. As we enter into the busy summer and fall months I 
welcome any fresh perspectives or new ideas that you fellow Knights have to offer. 

SK Bob Elms, FN 

 

 

 
May Knight of the Month: Jerry Ottery. Jerry is a 41-year Paid Up For Life member of Council 
664.  Over the years, he has volunteered countless hours at Shepherd of The Hills Parish, and his 
previous parish before consolidation.  In addition to KC activities that Jerry participated in, he also 
chaired for many years the annual KC Tootsie Roll Campaign for his Parish. 
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Ladies Auxiliary News: The KC Ladies Auxiliary meeting chaired by Lori Feyen opened with prayer by 
Katie Buechel.  There were 26 members present.  Deacon Marty Ryan talked about the road his road to 
becoming a deacon.  This was a 5-year commitment.  His wife went with him to Milwaukee for all his 
classes though not required to go to all of them.  It was many long hours of study and prayer to do this.  If his 
wife passes away, he cannot remarry.  He then led us in the Stations of the Cross.  The secretary’s and 
treasurer’s report were read and approved.  “New Beginnings” is having their annual banquet on April 24th.  
If interested call 920-923-1484 for information.  Reservations by April 10th.  Mary Zwicker reported she 
purchased items for the hygiene drive.  A brat fry with the men will on April 16 & 27.  Help will be needed 
to serve the Brats.  Help will be needed for “Walleye Weekend” on June 6, 7, & 8 at Lakeside Park.  The 
auxiliary receives funds for helping at the event.  The April 2nd meeting will be our annual birthday dinner 
and memorial for deceased members.  Call Jamie Reilly @920-427-7160 to sign up.  Cocktails are at 5:30 
and dinner at 6:30. We will be collecting items for Holy Family’s “Summer Bites” program, (sandwich bags, 
fruit & applesauce cups, granola bars, cookies, chips, pretzels, 8 oz water bottles).  Thank you to the 
refreshment committee Katie Buechel, Barb Michels, & Sue Neuman.  The raffle winner was Lucy 
Paczkowski.  St. Patrick’s candles were drawn for door prizes.  The closing prayer was said by Katie 
Buechel.  The meeting was adjourned.   

Janet Buechel, Publicity. https://kc664.org/ladies-auxiliary/ 

 
ACTIVITIES IN MAY 
The following is a list of activities during the month of MAY for COUNCIL #664, ASSEMBLY #1211 and 
the Ladies Auxiliary.  All activities at AVENUE 795, 795 Fond du Lac Ave., FOND DU Lac, WI.  Unless 
otherwise stated: 
 
FRIDAY        MAY  02  FISH FRY - SERVING 4:30 TO 8:00 PM (Members and Public Welcomed) 

MONDAY     MAY  05   CINCO D MAYO - 4:30 TO 8:00 PM (Members and Public Welcomed) 

TUESDAY    MAY  06   #664 OFFICER’S MEETING@6:30PM 
WED     MAY  07   LADIES AUXILIARY MEETING@7PM 
THURSDAY MAY  08   4TH DEGREE MEMORIAL MASS AND DINNER 
FRIDAY        MAY  09   FISH FRY - SERVING 4:30 TO 8:00 PM (Members and Public Welcomed) 

SUNDAY      MAY  11  MOTHER’S DAY BRUNCH-SERVING 9AM – 3PM (Members and Public 

Welcomed) (TAKING RESERVATIONS) 
TUESDAY    MAY  13   #664 COUNCIL MEETING@7PM 
FRIDAY        MAY 16    FISH FRY - SERVING 4:30 TO 8:00 PM (Members and Public Welcomed) 

TUESDAY    MAY 20    STEAK FRY-STEVE MICHELS CREW 
FRIDAY        MAY 23    FISH FRY - SERVING 4:30 TO 8:00 PM (Members and Public Welcomed) 
FRIDAY        MAY 30    FISH FRY - SERVING 4:30 TO 8:00 PM (Members and Public Welcomed) 

 

Brothers, 
Each year we provide food for the Fondy Vettes annual Ride Around the Lake event held at Holiday 
Automotive in Fond du Lac.  It has always been an excellent event for our Council to earn money for our 
causes.  This year is expected to be no different.  The event is Sunday, June 1, 2025. 
We will need 10-12 people to work the event as in years past.  Set up usually begins with loading equipment 
at our club at 9 a.m., with final unloading at the club at approximately 3 p.m.  We are looking for people to 
help with cooking, expediting, serving, and preparing sandwiches.   
It is a fast-and-furious event that is high-paced at times.  If interested, please contact Dave Reilly at 920-251-
6173 or davereilly68@gmail.com for more information.  I do my best to assign duties where you are most 
comfortable. Respectfully,PGK Dave Reilly, Chairman 

https://kc664.org/ladies-auxiliary/
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Drive to Help the Intellectually Disabled 

Council 664 Annual Tootsie Roll Drive 

May 2 – 4, 2025 
 

Our captains will be contacting members to schedule times for the identified locations below.  

Family members are also invited to participate!   If you are not contacted but still want to 

volunteer, please call one of the chairmen or coordinators listed below. 
 

 

 

Thank you, Co-Chairs:   Jim Sutton (920-948-5453)       Steve Streblow (920-924-7817) 

 

Office and Pickup  

Dave Verges  Mike Schmitz   Dennis Buechel  Bill Sawyer  

Dave Youngwirth Jerry Lauby   Brian Carter  Tom Ruby  Jim Sutton 

 

Business Sites – Friday, May 2 and Saturday, May 3 
 

Site      Coordinator            Telephone 
Kwik Trip – Main St & Johnson St   Brian Carter   920-539-6735 
Kwik Trip – South Main St   David Schneider  920-960-0170 
Kwik Trip – Hickory St & 41   Jeff Fellers   920-979-8394 
Kwik Trip – Hwy 23 & Rolling Meadows Steve Soldner                920-266-6162 
Kwik Trip – Scott and Peters   Tom Endejean               920-979-7289 
Festival Foods                  Pat Austin   920-906-9100 
Philly’s on 4TH                                                                                   Bob Elms   920-922-4404 
Pick ‘n Save – Johnson St   Bob Elms   920-922-4404 
Pick ‘n Save – Pioneer Rd   Tony Hoepfner                920-921-9626 
Kitz & Pfeil Ace Hardware   Dan Moul   920-979-7107 
Solicitations      Coordinator Needed  Call Chairman to Help 
 

Churches – Saturday Mass, May 3 and Sunday Mass May 4    
 

Site      Coordinator            Telephone 
Holy Family – FDL     Mark Schmitz   920-904-6485 
St. Mary – FDL     Mike Vander Sanden  920-904-1629 
Sacred Heart – FDL     Tom Theisen   920-539-3506 
Presentation – NFDL     Alan Kraus    920-960-2223 
Our Risen Savior – WOODHULL   Greg Michels    920-921-1802 
St. Peter – ST PETER    Rick Stoegbauer  920-921-6567 
Shepherd of the Hills - EDEN   Tim Hanlon    920-579- 0394 
 

SPECIAL REQUEST:  Even if you are helping at one of our business sites, please 
consider helping out after one of the Masses also – call your church coordinator!  

On behalf of all those with intellectual disabilities, thanks for your service!! 
 



 

 

Public Service Night Recap 
A special thank you to the Public Service Appreciation Night attendees at Avenue 795 held on 
March 25th.  Pam and her team served 119 folks a delicious meal, as many of our guests 
attested.  Thank you, Pam, the Kitchen team, and Wait staff, as well as the bartenders.  Everyone 
enjoyed listening to our dynamic speaker, Mr. Aaron Sadoff, President of Marian 
University.  Represented were 11 Fire Departments, three Police Departments, and the State 
Patrol.  A special thank you to my great team of volunteers: Fr Neal, Dick, Dave, and Peter.  We 
also raised $167 for the Fondy Food Pantry!  Well done, gentlemen! 
Save the date:  March 24, 2026, we will do it all over again! 
Jerry Lauby, Event Chairman 
                            

                              
 

 

Pay Your Dues Online 
You can pay your dues online line now. Go to https://kc664.org/dues/ and follow the prompts. You 
also have an opportunity to donate to 7 different charities if you wish, including the Seminary Fund.  
If you misplaced your bill and not sure what you owe, please contact Jacob Scheve, Financial 

Secretary-920-960-2937-jacob.scheve@gmail.com 
 

Columbian Club News 

The Fond du Lac Columbian Club board of directors met on Thursday March 20, 2025, for their 
regular monthly board meeting. Building & Grounds Committee Chairman Ralph Grebe reported 
the entire parking lot will be crack filled, re-seal coated, and re-striped. Work has been confirmed to 
be done during the week of June 30th. Ralph also reported we would like to purchase a good used 
snow blower before the next winter season to clear snow from the sidewalk encompassing the 
perimeter of our property. Anyone knowing of a good used snow blower for sale, please contact 
David Schneider (920-960-0170). Management Committee chairman Peter Flood reported Friday 
night fish dinners have averaged 132 over the past four weeks. Peter stated Pam continues to 
monitor food costs and adjust pricing accordingly. Pam and Peter have been working on updating 
Facebook and our website with upcoming events, Friday night specials, menus, and updating 
photos. Over 600 reservations have been made for the Easter Sunday brunch. A delicious Mother’s 
Day brunch is planned for Sunday, May 11th. Reservations are required. Avenue 795 will be closed 
for vacation starting Saturday, June 28th through Sunday July 6th. Respectfully, David Schneider,  
Fond du Lac Columbian Club Secretary 

https://kc664.org/dues/
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CELEBRATING CINCO de MAYO 
MONDAY MAY 5TH 

SERVING 4:30 - 8:00 PM 

DOORS OPEN AT 4:00 PM 

 
Loaded Nachos, Tacos, Burrito, Chimichanga,  

Burrito Bowl, Street Corn Burrito, Quesadilla 

Kids Menu 

2 Beef and Cheese Tacos w/Spanish Rice 

Cheese Quesadilla add Chicken (extra) 

Desserts 

Dessert Nachos Chips 

Fried Flour Tortilla Chips served with chocolate, caramel or cannoli 

filling for dipping 

Dessert Chimichanga 

A house made chimi filled with apple pie filling and topped with our 

caramel sauce and whip cream 



 

 
 

MOTHER’S DAY 
SUNDAY BRUNCH 

SUNDAY MAY 11TH 

SERVING FROM 9:00 – 3:00 

 
Scrambled Eggs, Hash Browns, 

Sausage, Bacon, Biscuits & Gravy 

 

BUILD YOUR OWN 

Variety of Toppings and Fillings 

French Toast, Waffles, Crepes, Fresh Fruit 

 

Sliced Ham, Baked Chicken, Mashed Potatoes, Rice Pilaf, Lemmon Butter Cod 

 

Spring Salad 

 

Dessert Buffet 

Assorted Desserts Made All In House 

 

RESERVATIONS 921-1290 

$26.95 ADULTS 

$12.99 KIDS 5 - 12 


